
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY 

CHATTANOOGA. TENNEL-lF 37A0' 

400 Chestnut Street Tower II 

December 9, ,8213 " 

U.S. Nunlear Regulatory Coi3ssion 
Region 3l 
Attn: Mr. James 1'. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator 
101 Marietta Strmet, Suitt 3100 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: 

WATTS BAR NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1 AND 2 - NCR CEB 79-37 - POTENTIAL TO 
OVERLOAD OCS PUMP DISCHARGE NOZZLES - FURTHER SUPPLECNTAL INFORMATION 

The subject deficiency was initially reported to NRC-OIE Inspector 
H. J. Gouge on January 3, 1980 in accordance with 10 CFR 50.55(e). On 
January 31, 1980 we submitted a final report; on May 20, 1980 we submitted 
a revised response; and on July 18, 1980 our revised final report Was 
submitted. On February 10, April 9, and September 1. 1982, we submitted 
supplemental information reports.  

As discussed with NRC-OIE Inspector P. Frederickson by telephone on 
December 1 :982, the date of November 30, 1982 for completion of 
corrective aotions indicated In our last report for unit 1 was not met 
because of unanticipated field fabrication problems. The corrective action 
on this matter for unit 1 will be completed bi January 15, 1983.  

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch with 

R. H. Shell at FTS 858-2688.  

Very truly yours, 

T3NNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY 

D S K4,ý 

/.L. M. Hills, Manager 
Nuclear Licensing 

oc: Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 
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